
 

 

July 26, 2018 

 

Dear Valued Partner,  

Ag Growth International (“AGI”) recently acquired the Sabe Group Companies (“Sabe” or the 

“Company”), based out of Chauche, France.  Sabe is a provider of processing solutions to the food, 

animal feed, fertilizer, and biomass industries.  The company has a turnkey approach that typically 

involves design, engineering, project management, manufacturing of equipment, and installation.  

AGI is a leading manufacturer of equipment for the fertilizer, seed, grain, feed and food industries.  AGI 

has manufacturing facilities in Canada, the United States, Italy, Brazil, South Africa and the United 

Kingdom, and distributes its products globally. 

 
If we have not done business with you in the past through our AGI brands, I would like to welcome you 

to AGI.  If we have, I would like to thank you for your past business and look forward to growing with 

you in the future.  AGI and Sabe have a similar focus on customers which has been, and will continue to 

be, key to our future growth.  

 

Should you have any immediate questions regarding this transaction and how it might impact your 

business, please contact Arnaud Meynial who will continue in the role of Director General for the 

Company.  Arnaud can continue to be reached at XXXXX or XXXXX.   

    

On behalf of the entire AGI team, I would like to thank you for your continued trust and confidence in 

our company.  We are eager to pursue the opportunities that lie ahead and look forward to hearing your 

voice on how best to grow together.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tim Close 

President & Chief Executive Officer 

 


